
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

BridgerAuto is pleased to 

Announce our Initiative to 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    PAPERLESS OPTION 
     NOW AVAILABLE 

In an effort to GoGreen, BridgerAuto is now providing the option to allow customers 

to receive all Policy Documents via ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS. 
 

Going paperless will help the environment by reducing the consumption of paper and 

waste that goes to our landfills. The use of electronic communication will also 

significantly improve the speed of delivering policy documents to our customers.  
  

Please be sure to collect and input the insured’s e-mail address and cell phone number 

into our system during the new business upload process, which will allow BridgerAuto 

the ability to send the insured an electronic copy of all their policy documents. 
 

      IMPORTANT: All policies previously Opted-In will no longer be mailed any paper documents 
 

You can easily change any existing policy to the paperless option by contacting our 

Underwriting & Customer Service department and requesting to Opt-In to paperless.  
 

Underwriting & Customer Service – Phone #: (866) 762-7332 
 

Customers can access their Policy Documents on our website 24/7 

https://BridgerIns.com/Policyholders/ 
 

 

                  Stephen Williams     Gerry Gruska              Dawn Huff 

                Executive Vice President – CA                 Chief Operating Officer – TX     Marketing Representative - Northern CA 

                 Cell Phone: (916) 320-3565            Cell Phone: (314) 614-6939             Cell Phone: (916) 996-9966 

  Email:  SWilliams @BridgerIns.com Email: GGruska@BridgerIns.com          Email: DHuff@BridgerIns.com  
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